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  School Administrative and Support Staff Recognition Week 

This week is SASS recognition week. We are extremely fortunate in our school to have 
wonderful administrative and support staff and are very thankful for the work that they 
do each day. 

Fathers Day 

We hope that all of the Fathers and Father figures had a wonderful day on Sunday. I 
would like to thank the parent volunteers who coordinated the Fathers Day Stall.        
The children were all very excited to visit the stall and purchase gifts. Thank you for 
providing this opportunity. 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN results for year 3 and year  5 were sent home in envelopes in students’ bags 
this week. If you would like to discuss your child’s results further you are welcome to 
contact the class teacher. 

Check In Assessment 

This week students in year 6 will participate in check in assessments. These assessments 
provide another snapshot of your child’s progress which class teachers use to plan   
learning based on each child’s needs. 

Student Voice—Crazy Hair Day and Assembly 

Our student voice have been busy collecting suggestions from their classes. Last week 
students and staff enjoyed two of these suggestions - crazy hair day and a whole school 
assembly. We strive to encourage and support all students to have a voice and strong 
sense of belonging at school. We are looking forward to many more suggestions from 
our students. 

Drama Group 

On Tuesday 20 September our Drama group will perform at Bay Pavilions. We were   
privileged to view part of their performance at assembly last week. It was fantastic! 
Many thanks to Mrs Tunnecliffe for coordinating the group and their participation in the 
Far South Coast Drama Festival. 

Wishing everyone a fabulous week. 

Sarah Davis 

Principal 



 

 

COVID-19 Guidelines – Update 

We continue to operate under the guidance of NSW Health and the NSW 
Department of Educations COVID-19 guidelines. Full details can be found at 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families In summary: 

· Mask-wearing is encouraged indoors 

· Staff and students cannot attend school if they are showing any symptoms 
of COVID-19. If symptoms occur at any time, your child should not attend 
school and should undertake a rapid antigen test (RAT). 

· Rapid antigen testing (RAT) is encouraged for students and staff who have 
COVID-19 symptoms or are identified as close contacts. 

· Additional supplies of RATs will be sent home with your child unless you 
advise us that you do not wish to receive them. 

· Students who are close contacts must not attend school if they have  
symptoms. If your child is a close contact and attending school you must  
notify the school. Students should also conduct a daily RAT and return a 
negative result for 5 school days. 

· We will be maximising natural ventilation. 

· Regular hand washing is encouraged. 

 

 

 



OUR CLASS SUPER STARS  

BUTTERFLIES  

BEES Lucy, Liam 

EMUS Noah, Kyah, Belle, Jace, Rosie, Seth, Byron, Reid, Seth, Lachlan, Lilly, Georgia, Aluna, 

Gemma, Rosie, Ari, Hayley 

STARFISH Mavis, Elsie, Rhylee, Charlie, Immy, Jemma, Lucas, Ivy, Ahyan 

DOLPHINS Taj, Alex, Zarlee, Maverick, Koa, Shelby, Tora, Ayla, Harrison, Jackson, Olivia 

ECHIDNAS Zane, Jett, Dean, Kenneth, Mia, Jake, Indy, Daniel 

2/3 NGARALS Elouise, Willow, Phoebe, Ruby, Deua, Lily, Nate, Cooper, Grace, Milah 

3O Latrell, Ty, Riley, Cameron 

3/4M Ruby, Jessie, River, Noah, Jessie, Charlotte, Haidi, Ella, Cleo, Hunter, Taurean, Brendan, 

Jamal 

4MB Levi, Amber, Addison, Sierra, Ikinofo 

BILIMAS  

BANGGU Tristan, Thorne, Brody 

BIRRUWA Oliver, Biruka 

2/6H Jordyn 

5M Alysha, Adam, Jakobi, Aurora, Scarlett, Emily, Nate, Sean, Brayden, Sophie, Jye, Sheikh, 

Leah, Anika, Lachlan, Levi 

5/6T Ace, Bede, Evan, Locky, Talon, Olivia, Lucy, Lila, Talon, Ned, Drezae, Kelereyani 

6A Cooper, Ethan, Jamaari, Logan, Khia, Pheebie, Taylah, Lachy, Leo, Hannah 

 

 BRONZE:   Tessa, Dean, Daniel, Seth, Noah B,   

   Cameron  

 

 

Teaq, Jimmy, Matilda, 

Drezae, Evan, Sean, Aubrey, 

Layce, Jamal, Johanna,     

Zander, Haidi, Will R, Indy W, 

Mia, Madelyn, Damian,          

Shelby, Taylor B, Tora, Nova, 

Laine, Elijah, Charlene,       

Lucy C, Deegan 

 SILVER:   Thorne, Lachlan R, Monique, Connor, 

Addison P, Kyle, Ava M, Rachael, Oliver, Biruka, 

Cassidy, Jaykie, Skyla, Deegan, Chase, Jason, Lily 

C, Ayla C, Evie, Mary, Taj, Olivia J, Zane, Indy K, 

Jake L, Mia, Kenneth, Belle, Rosie St, Ari, Aluna, 

Hayley, Immy, Rhylee, Charlie V, Elsie, Elouise, 

Milah, Deua, Grace, Charlotte, Jessie, Ruby M, 

Ikinofo, Bede, Evan, Kelereyani, Anika, Sophie, 

Levi C, Logan, Cooper, Ethan, Pheebie, Leo 



 

Declan J of 3O won the First National 

Real Estate colouring competition  His 

drawing will now be the face of their 

SOLD STICKER that goes onto all their 

billboards. WELL DONE DECLAN! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leo L and Zara D represented Moruya Public School at the State 
titles of the Snowsports Interschools at Perisher last week.  Zara 
competed in the alpine ski and ski cross, and Leo in the         
snowboard giant slalom and snowboard cross.  Both kids had lots 
of fun in great quality snow against a very competitive field of  
skiers and snowboarders from all over NSW.  Leo qualified for the 
national titles in the snowboard giant slalom, being held at      
Perisher from the Tuesday 6 – Sunday 11 September. Well Done! 



 

It was so wonderful to     

welcome back families to 

our annual book parade. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Congratulations to Taylor B, Nyree R & Emelia K who are 

our school finalists and are now in the running for the Syd Hayes 
Creative Writing Award. The winner will be announced on Monday 
12 September. Good luck finalists! 



Kitchen Garden Pizza Afternoon Tea 
 

Stage 2 -  Wednesday 7 September 

Stage 1 - Wednesday 14 September 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Kindergarten 2023 
Enrol online via the school website 

https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Or drop in  to the office for an          

enrolment pack 

 

 

 

 



 

Staff and students had fun coming to school with crazy 

hair last Friday. Thank you to the SRC for organising 

such a fun event. 



 
 

If your child is absent from school you 

can reply to the SMS we send out       

between 10-11am. You do not need to  

notify the school  in any other way that 

they are absent. 

 
 

 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS 

The payment of voluntary school contributions is a matter for decision by parents and carers.  

If you wish to make voluntary contributions to the school you can do this by paying online via 

our school website https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au – Make a payment – then follow 

the prompts.  You can also pay at the school office with EFTPOS or cash. 

Our voluntary contributions for 2022 are: 

First child    $45.00 

 Second child    $25.00 

 Third & more children   $0.00 

Kitchen Garden contribution 2022:  $20.00 per family 

Library Contribution (TAX DEDUCTIBLE) $20.00 per family 

 

Voluntary contributions gives schools the ability to raise funds to supplement departmental 
allocations for student resources and to enable their educational, sporting and other          
programs to be initiated, maintained or enhanced. 

Please consider donating your preloved uniforms to the uniform shop clothing 

pool.  These are used for supporting students who require a change of clothes 

throughout the day and also sold for $2 per item supporting the P&C .   

Donations can be dropped to the office. 

https://moruya-p.schools.nsw.gov.au


 

 

 

 

 

Pizza Afternoon Tea Stage 2 - Wednesday 7 September 

Enviromentors Stage 2  -  Thursday 8 September 

Years 6 Moruya High School visit - Friday 9 September  

Pizza Afternoon Tea Stage 1 - Wednesday 14 September 

South Coast School Drama Festival - Tuesday 20 September 

Market Day - Wednesday 21 September 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

Community News 

 
 


